
Technology Equipment
and Building Cabling

The  FORT  CHERRY  SCHOOL
DISTRICT  invites  qualified
vendors to submit sealed bids
for the purchase, installation
and  configuration,  including
network cabling, for campus
schools. The DISTRICT intends
to apply for discounts on the
equipment  and  services
through  the  federal
E-rate   program.  Interested
vendors must take part in the
FCC E-Rate program and be in
good  standing  with   the
program. Please see RFP at
https://forms.universalservi
ce.org/portal/login  for  full
details  and
submission requirements.

 Pamela P. Staley
Interim Board Secretary

Fort Cherry School District


